
Club Calendar
for
July

July 2005

7... SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)
 SLMUG Board Meeting. Nor-  
 mally held after the general   
 meeting at a nearby eating estab- 
 lishment.

21... SLMUG Mac SIG
 The Mac SIG meets on the third  
 Thursday in Room 507, the Shop 7   
 Graphics Lab. Items for discussion  
 are brought by you, the attendees.  
 Discussions are specific to your  
 problems and requests.
 (Info: 510 828-9314)

Aug 2005

4... SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)

The Fine Print
Apple Bytes is published by and for the members of the San Leandro Macintosh User 
Group. It is created on a Mac G4 867 running Mac OS 10.2.6 using Adobe InDesign 2.0.2   
and printed on  an HP Laserjet 2200DTN.

It is an independent publication, not affiliated with, sponsored, or sanctioned by Apple 
Computer or any other manufacturer. The opinions, statements, views, and positions herein 
are those of the author(s), or editor(s) and are not intended to represent the opinions, state-
ments, views, and positions of Apple Computer or any other company, or anyone else for 
that matter. Original articles published in Apple Bytes may be reprinted or reproduced by 
other non-profit user groups provided that acknowledgement is given and a copy of that 
newsletter furnished to:

  Editor
  P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro, CA  94579

New processors you say...
 
 No sooner do we get a new OS 
to use, our illustrious leader drops 
another bombshell with his Developer 
Conference keynote announcement of   
new Intel processors for our favorite 
computers. That could well cost the 
entire Mac Community huge sums of 
money over the next few years. Not the 
least of which will be the developers.

 The July 7th release from Apple 
could anwser some questions about 
the trend of the next few years. 

 I think Stan made a very practical 
move with his recent purchase of a 
new G5 PowerMac. I may reconsider 
my plans in the very near future.

 The newest defacto rule in the 
world of Macintosh is that when you 
purchase a new Mac you will need to 
update any utility software that boots 
to run. ie: DiskWarrior and others.

 Pod Casting seems like the latest 
rage and Bob Shayler will have a major 
update on that subject.

 Tiger update 10.4.2  is still being 
worked on but is expected in the very 
near future. Stay tuned to Randy. He 
always gets the latest word.

That’s all folks...
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   San Leandro Macintosh
           User Group
             P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro CA  94579-0111

 Main Meeting - July 7th

July 7th meeting features...

 This meeting will feature a presentation on Pod Casting by our own Bob 
Shayler. Bob is rapidly becoming our number one expert on a lot of things that 
tend to rapidly fill your hard drive with lots of new files! Let’s hear it for bigger 
and faster storage devices.  Be there!!!


